

HANBURY C. E. FIRST SCHOOL

School Road, Hanbury, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire, B60 4BS.

Telephone: 01527 821298 Web: www.hanbury.worcs.sch.uk Head Teacher: Andrew Payne

22nd January 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

This term Year 4 will be reading 'Goodnight Mr Tom' by Michelle Magorian, with enough copies of the book for children to use in pairs in class. Although there is no obligation to purchase their own copy, we will be teaching the children annotation. If you would like to purchase a copy of the book for your child, this would allow them to annotate and make personal notes / marks as we read through the chapters.

Should you wish to purchase a copy, these books should be available from most bookshops. To ensure you get the same version, the book USBN is 9780141354804, published by Puffin 2014.

Kind regards

Mrs Ball & Mrs Hope Year 4 Teachers









